SC Game Room Policies

Only valid and current University of Baltimore staff/student/faculty may use the game room. All
members must swipe in to access the games rooms. Individuals using the facility without
swiping in will be escorted out of the game room.

Office of Technology Services staff worker may request to see UBalt Bee Card; if you can’t
present your card you will be asked to leave the game rooms.

Any large gaming equipment (pool table, air hockey table and gaming consoles) may not be
moved from their original locations. The game tables and chairs are not to be moved out of the
spaces even for UBalt events.

No food or drink is allowed in the Game Room. Water in re-sealable plastic containers is
acceptable. Glass containers are not allowed in the Game Room.

Table games and video gaming equipment checkout is located Business Center 002 with a valid
UBalt Bee Card. You must sign a waiver for the semester to be able to checkout equipment for
using in the game rooms. The person signing out the equipment is responsible for all broken,
damaged or non-returned items.

Equipment and space can be reserved for a maximum of two hours; please respectful of the
time and other people waiting for the equipment.

No leaning, sitting, or inappropriate use of any piece of equipment or furniture. Tables are not
for sitting.

No personal items should be placed or stored on any of the gaming equipment.

Please dispose of your trash in the proper receptacle and wipe off the table used.

Vulgar or abusive language is prohibited in the game room. This includes any language used
within any games being played.

Be respectful of other at all times. Keep the noise and voice levels down. There are offices and
study areas nearby.

Report any equipment problems immediately to Office of Technology Service 410-837-6262.

Dress Code

Proper attire is required, including shirt and footwear.



